
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 27, 1996 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

 

From:  Phil Golrick 

 

Subject: FBI Documents in HSCA Numbered Files 

 

We expect periodically to identify documents in the HSCA collection that have already been 

processed and opened in full by the FBI/JFK Task Force.  In such instances we will identify the 

documents to you and, in so doing, accelerate the referral process.  We have identified only one such 

document to date.  It is HSCA # 002299 (1801010110090), which is a duplicate of 62-117290-268 

(1241027410112). 

 

Please indicate your consent to the release of the HSCA copy on the enclosed copy, and we will 

notice it as a consent release in an upcoming Federal Register.  As always, thank you for your 

cooperation. 


